[bookmark: _GoBack]JUNIORS interested in taking classes at HCC next year   OR taking HCC math as a senior:

You can apply any time- apply online or submit a paper copy.


· Accuplacer Test: You will take the Accuplacer at HCC in the Test Center. 

· Where? The Test Center is located in Fallston Hall, room 105. 

· There is no appointment necessary, you can just walk in any time and ask to take the placement test. 

· Accuplacer is untimed, so you are encouraged to make sure they arrive      1- 1 ½ hours before the Test Center closes to allow yourself enough time to finish the test. 

· The following link is to the Test Center’s web page, with their hours listed, as well as links to Accuplacer study materials: https://www.harford.edu/student-services/testing.aspx. 



IMPORTANT: IF YOU HAVE TAKEN THE SAT’S AND RECEIVED A SCORE OF 500 OR ABOVE ON EITHER THE MATH OR READING SECTIONS, YOU CAN SEND YOUR SCORES TO HCC TO TAKE PLACE OF THE ACCUPLACER. Send your scores through COLLEGEBOARD.

As of February 2018

Signing up for classes: HCC has not yet opened registration for Summer/Fall 2018. They have not announced a date yet, but registration typically opens around mid to end of March. You do not need to make an appointment for that either.

Once you have applied and tested, you can sign in to the Admissions office any time (after we open registration) to meet with any available advisor to sign up for your classes. 

You can always apply and test now, ahead of time, while you are waiting for registration to begin.
